
 

CPA Exam and 
Licensure 

Information 
Session 

 
 

Thursday, February 20, 2014 

11:30 A.M. -12:45 P.M. 

SGMH-1112 

 
 

 

The Department of Accounting will be hosting an 
information session regarding the CPA Exam 150 hour 
requirement. All students are welcome!  

*NO RSVP is necessary* 
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